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 Objection

Comments I have read Walberton Parish Council's letter objecting to the above application and wholeheartedly
support it. Visually the new structure will dominate the view from the South Downs National Park
towards the sea, being more visible perhaps than Butlins at Bognor Regis. It will generate a great deal
of heavy goods traffic in the area and the A257 along the coast is exceedingly busy in any case and all
the roads leading North carry too much heavy traffic as it is. Additionally any emissions from the tall
chimney stack will be blown North as the prevailing wind is a South Westerly. It will be unhealthy to
have such emissions in such a built up area and will probably also give off smells which will be carried
towards other villages and Arundel. If the wind is from the North it will affect the beaches at Clymping
and Littlehampton and deter visitors to the detriment of our local economy. Additionally there is a fire
hazard. We have recently already had two fires at the Westhampnett Amenity Centre which were
difficult to put out.
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